NOTES ON A MEETING WITH DEVELOPERS/INDIVIDUALS
6.30PM THURSDAY 10 SEPTEMBER 2015
THE SPORTS PAVILION, MILKEN LANE, ASHOVER 545 OBA

PRESENT

Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group Members:-
Ashover Parish Councillor Richard Fidler (Chairman)
Ashover Parish Councillor William Armitage
Mrs Ellen Hardwick (Vice-Chairman)
Mrs Anne Wilkinson
Mr Chris Proctor-Smith

Your Locale Consultant — Mr Andrew Towlerton

Ashover Parish Clerk — Mrs Sara Atkinson

MEETING

Six appointments had been arranged with individuals and developers who had expressed an interest
in informing the NP Steering Group of their opinion on potential sites and development
opportunities within the Ashover Parish.

The Chairman opened the meeting stating that there would be no favour towards a person,
company or group and that the ‘Your Locale’ Consultant would act as an independent third party to
ensure independence and impartiality.

It was made clear to every attendee that the discussions were not binding in any way and did not
constitute a formal consultation on any planning applications that may be put forward at a later
date.

The Chairman declared an interest for the final appointment at 8.20pm and left the room, the Vice-
Chairman took the chair. Following the final appointment, the Chairman returned to the room and
took the Chair.

CONCLUSION

Plans for Housing Sites/Environment/Settlement Development Limits would be provided for the NP
meeting on 06/10/2015 (CPS).

A draft Neighbourhood Plan would be drawn up for the NP Meeting on 10/11/2015 (AT).

The Draft Neighbourhood Plan would be submitted to Ashover Parish Council at its meeting on
17/11/2015 (RF).

A Public Consultation Meeting would be arranged to take place in the Parish Hall after the APC
meeting on 17/11/2015 and before the meeting on 15/12/2015 (SA).

The result of the Public Consultation would be reported to the NP Steering Group Meeting on
08/12/2015 (AT).

The meeting closed at 9.30pm

APPOINTMENT TIMES:-

6.40 pm
7.00 pm
7.20 pm
7.40 pm
8.00 pm
8.20 pm



